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Dear Governor Nikki Haley:

I want to be one of the many to express my concerns over new proposed gun
legislation. Please do not let Congress or anyone take my right to keep and
bear arms. We as a people have the right to defend ourselves against harm,
this right has been one of the things that have made America great since its
inception. I will stand behind you or anyone wheo will fight to keep my
constitutional freedoms. If you do not step up and defend my rights as a law
abiding citizen, then you will have no support from me in the future.

Sincerely,

mickey jennings

824 0ld Metal Rd
Gaffney, SC 29341-3921




